
 
 
August 24, 2020 
 
 
Dear Canner Parents/Guardians! 
 
I want to thank you for your patience, understanding and cooperation over the past several months.  We eagerly 
look forward to reopening our schools safely with your assistance.  Keeping our entire school community as safe as 
possible will take a community effort.  Thank you for your willingness to be part of the solution because it will take 
each of us following routines and plans to remain safely open.  It is critical that parents/guardians check children 
using the short Daily Home Screening For Students prior to children leaving their home.  All students will also need 
to wear a mask/shield to ride a bus and in our district buildings. 
 
We continue to update our District website www.upperadams.org with detailed information and updates 
regarding the reopening of our schools and any associated information to assist our school community.  Please 
visit our District website for the latest information on the following topics: 
 
2020-2021 School Calendar (single page version) 
2020-2021 School Calendar (expanded version with district events and information) 
UASD Nurse’s Information  
Daily Home Screening For Students (for Parents/Guardians) 
Food Pantry Information 
UASD Phased School Reopening Health and Safety Plan (K-12 Instruction) 
PreK Counts/Adams County Head Start Health and Safety Plan (Pre-K & Head Start Instruction) 
UASD Return to Play Plan (UASD After School Activities) 
 
In addition to these District resources, specific building and classroom level communications will come from your 
child’s building principal and/or classroom teacher(s). 
 
We will continue to update this District website and the documents posted with new information as the latest 
guidance is shared from various federal and state entities.  If you have specific questions regarding COVID-19 
protocols, please do not hesitate to contact the building principal.  If we continue to work together, we will be able 
to overcome the challenges presented.  We look forward to a successful school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wesley T. Doll 
 
Wesley T. Doll 
Superintendent 

 


